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WE WORSHIP OUR GOD  

Opening Praise             “Days of Elijah”  

 Welcome and Announcements      

 Prelude 

 Prayer Concerns/Prayer   

 Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings   

*Doxology     

Worship                          “Mighty to Save”  

Scripture   Colossians 2:14-23   

Message                                         Pastor Herman Robinson 

“From Shadow to Reality”  

Worship                   “Turn Your Eyes upon Jesus”   

Ordinance of Communion            

*Benediction       “Bless Be the Tie that Binds”  

The final hymn is an invitation to those who wish to follow Christ as 

Savior and Lord, to renew their faith, or to unite with the membership 

of this church.  

This Week at FBC 
Sunday             9:30 Sunday School 

10:45 Morning worship 

Live and broadcast on Facebook 

   NO Youth & God’s Cadets- Holiday 

Monday  Labor Day – Office Closed 

Tuesday 6:00 Trustee Meeting 

Wednesday 6:30 Bible Study -Face Book On Line only   

   Jr. & Sr. Hi Youth 

Thursday 1:00 Adult Game Day 

  6:00 Nominating Committee 

Friday   First Responders Appreciation 

Saturday        11:30 CommUnity Kitchen- Susan West Crew 

     

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

 

  

 

 

We welcome you to our worship service 

today and pray you receive a blessing to 

your spirit from the Lord.  

Many thanks to Pastor Herman Robinson 

for filling in for Pastor Toby as he remains 

in quarantine. Pastor Herman will be with 

us today and next Sunday.  

Pastor Toby will continue our Bible Study 

Face Book online only for Wednesday at 

6:30.  

Adult game day continues on Thursdays 

from 1:00-3:00. Come join the fun! 

The Trustees will be meeting this Tuesday 

at 6:00. Please plan to attend.  

The World Mission Offering begins 

September 1. As the body of Christ, we 

are in partnership with around the 

world to share the work of the Lord. 

When each area contributes, no one 

group carries the full burden of 

expense. IM does not ask global 

servants to raise all of the funding that 

they need, but comes alongside them in 

financial support as well as in ministry. 

Our goal this year is $1000. Please give 

as the Lord leads.  

The BOCE will be taking treat baskets 

to the local First Responders. If you 

would like to donate items to the 

baskets, please bring your snacks and 

treats to the Fellowship Hall by Friday 

morning. Thank you. 

The office is closed tomorrow for 

Labor Day.  

We will be collecting the Deacon’s Fund at 

each exit after today’s worship service.  

This is the church’s benevolence fund.   
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Upcoming Events 
Sep 5-Promotion Sunday; No Evening Youth Sep 6- 

Labor Day- Office Closed; Sep 7-Trustee Meeting; Sep 

9- Game Day; Nominating Committee; Sep 10-First 

Responders Recognition; Sep 13- BOCE; Sep 14- Men’s 

Fellowship; Sep 15 –Anchor Articles Due; Sep 16-

CIRCLE; Sep 18-19 – Spiritual Growth Retreat 

 
CIRCLE will have their monthly meeting on Thursday, 

September 15 at 7:00.  All women are encouraged to come. 

Bring your favorite dish to the Fellowship Hall.  

The ABWM Spiritual Growth Retreat is September 18-19 at 

the Parchment Valley Conference Center! Walk-Ins are 

welcome. However, lunch is not guaranteed.  The theme is 

We Are Family.  

 
The next Men’s Fellowship will be September 14 at 6:30. 

All men are invited to come. 

   **************************************** 
Nursery Worker today -  Destiny Thomas  

No Children’s Church today –    

Nursery Next Week – Talia Martinez 

Children’s Church Next Week – John Wagoner   

**************************************** 

**************************************** 
Giving can be done in many ways. 

 

 Mail to FBC, 215 Ann Street, Ravenswood, WV 

26164 

 Drop it off at the church 

 Use Tithe.ly on line for a quick, easy way to give. 

Go to our website and click on Online Giving at 

www.fbcravenswood.org   

 

**************************************** 
 

Announcements 

 

 



Choir practice has been postponed until  

a later date.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18-35 Small Group News 
This 18-35 small group is open to adults 

between the ages of 18-35.  This group 

takes part in Bible studies, devotions 

and multiple fellowship opportunities.     

*The 18-35 will meet Sunday night at 

6:30 upstairs. The group also meets for 

Sunday School at 9:30.  

 

Join us for an Adult Adventure to the 

Ark Encounter and Creation Museum 

on October 1-2. See attached flyer for 

details.   

Youth News 
The youth group and God’s Cadets will not 

meet tonight due to the holiday. We will be 

back on Wednesday for the youth and 

Sunday night for both groups.  
 

Thanks to all who helped out with the End 

Zone Friday. Our next one is October 1. 
 

Volunteers are needed to help with 

Children’s Church and/or the nursery. 
Please contact Talia Martinez or the office.    
 

      About these youth groups: 
The Jr./Sr. High Youth is for young people 

in grades 6-12.  They meet Wednesday and 

Sunday nights at 6:30. See Ann Johnson for 

more info.   
 

God’s Cadets is for children PreK-5th grade.  

They meet on Sunday nights at 6:30. See 

Jane Moore, Jessica Morgan or Ashley 

Wyant for more info about God’s Cadets.  
 

All Youth are welcome to get involved! 

 

 

WELCOME to our service of worship on this Lord’s Day!  If 

you are looking for a church home, we would have you 

consider First Baptist.   

 

  FAITH is always personal, yet not private, and is expressed 

freely and openly within the community of faith.   

 

 
September Memory Verse:  
Peace I leave with you; my peace I give you. I do not give to 
you as the world gives. Do not let your hearts be troubled and 
do not be afraid.   John 14:27 
 

***** 
The beautiful flowers for the altar today are given by Burt and 
Deb Lyons in honor of Philip’s 18th birthday. 

***** 
 

Our Attendance 
 

Join us for worship on Sunday on Facebook. If you do not have 

Facebook, all sermons and Bible studies will be posted on our 

web page (www.fbcravenswood.org). Please join us as we 

worship the Lord together.  
  

Masks are not required during morning worship service. If you are 

more comfortable wearing one though, please feel free to do so. 

 
     

  

 

http://www.fbcravenswood.org/

